

To The President and the Members of Vereinigung der Deutsch-Girechischen Gesellschaften e.V.

Athens, June 30<sup>th</sup>, 2016

Subject: Verification of donations received

Dear President, Dear Members,

We wish to thank most sincerely all the members of Vereinigung der Deutsch-Girechischen Gesellschaften for your new donations, which we have received as the new supporting action from you.

It's people such as you that make the difference for those children in need and especially because your help and support have been endless and overwhelming and could never been measured with words.

Your support to our work gives another dimension to the meaning of "giving", to the meaning of "solidarity" and strongly proves that "we are one Family". We feel blessed for your presence, we feel blessed for the support of all the members of VDGG e.V.

We have received the following amounts in our account in the National Bank of Greece for 2015:

Date	Amount
30.03.2015	2.600,00 Euro
10.09.2015	6.000,00 Euro
24.09.2015	2.152,61 Euro

and the following amount in our account in the National Bank of Greece for 2016:

Date	Amount
11.02.2016	2.120,00 Euro

which we have used for the benefit of the children being under the protection of SOS Children's Villages Greece and living in the SOS Children's Villages Vari-Athens, Plagiari-Thessaloniki, Thrace-Alexandroupolis and Crete-Heraklion.

We would like to honestly thank you for your ongoing strong efforts, love, care and kind thoughts for the SOS Children's Villages and the children in our care and we hope that in the coming future we will be able to welcome you in one of the SOS Villages.

Herewith enclosed please find the donation receipts.

Yours very truly

For SOS Children's Villages Greece

Anastasios Vrettos President George Protopapas

National Director